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7th November 2022  
 
Dear Y5/6 Mums and Dads 

 
Y5/6 Visits to the Friary School 

22nd November 2022 – “Mission to Mars” Science 
2nd December 2022 – Computer Aided Design (CAD) in Design and Technology 

 
Our Y5/6 children have been invited to take part in two workshops at the Friary School over the next 
few weeks –  

“Mission to Mars” Science on Tuesday, 22nd November  
and  
CAD in DT on Friday, 2nd December. 

 
All of our children from Years 5 and 6 have been invited to attend.  We would ask that children are 

dropped off at the Friary at 9.10am, on both occasions; by the front entrance where myself and 

Mrs Crawley will be waiting to meet everyone.  The classroom sessions will run from 9.15am to 

11.15am.  Children should be ready to be collected at 11.20am – we will meet parents/carers 

outside the front entrance to dismiss children; they will then be able to return to school in time for 

lunch. 

As children will be going direct from home to the Friary could we ask that anyone requiring a 
school dinner on either of these days, please order this with the office, via email, by the 20th 
November. 
 
Children should wear their Henry Chadwick school uniform and bring a water bottle/drink with them. 
 
We are kindly asking parents to provide their child’s own transport. If you are unable to do so, please 

try to arrange transport with the parent of another child. If transport is still an issue, please let us 

know and we will try to help you arrange something. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Freeman 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO MRS JONES – THANK YOU:   (Science and DT workshops) 

I give permission for my child _________________ to attend these events.               

I am able/unable to provide transport to and from these events for my child. 

If unable, my child will be transported by _______________ 

Signed (Parent/Carer) ____________________________      Date: __________________ 

http://www.henry/

